
To Whom it may concern:

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you to voice my concern with DA2021/0318 and to support the submission of Mr Mark Wall. 
In his submission he raised the noise issues with Havana staff filling bins after closure. Noise at that time of 
night travels considerable distances and is impacting on many residents who live in the area. I concur with Mr 
Wall’s request for the disposal of bottles to be after 7am and only in daylight hours.

Regards,
Jeff Schaffer
Unit 5 25/27 Victoria Pde Manly
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